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11th September 2024 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Welcome Meetings 
 

 
We would like to invite you to our class welcome meetings, beginning next week. This will be a great opportunity 

to visit your child’s classroom and meet their teacher. Class teachers will be able to share with you some of the 

routines, reminders and expectations. There will be an opportunity after the meeting if you need to ask the 

teacher a question or you have any concerns.  

 

The first meeting will be for Nursery parents on Monday, either at 11:40am for children staying for just the 

morning session or 3:10pm for those children staying all day. All other meetings will be straight after school at 

3:30pm. Please enter through the door your child usually exits from.  

 

The meetings should last no more than 20 mins. Your child will go to another classroom whilst the meeting takes 

place (unless they are going to an after-school club).  

 

Here are the dates:  

Nursery: Monday 16th September 

Year 1: Tuesday 17th September 

Year 2: Wednesday 18th September 

Year 3: Thursday 19th September 

Year 4: Friday 20th September 

Year 5: Monday 23rd September 

Year 6: Tuesday 24th September 

Reception: Thursday 26th September 

 

For those parents who cannot attend the welcome meeting, each teacher has produced a class letter with the 

information on.  

 

If you would like a more formal meeting with your child’s class teacher, please arrange this for another time 

with the teacher or through the office.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

Mr M Woolley 

 

Headteacher 
                  

 


